
UMW Minutes – November 22, 2015 

 
In Attendance: Nancy Dickinson, Sherrie Cottrell, Mildred Reitz, Charlene Brandsey, Marilyn 

Majorowicz, Jo Peterson, Pearl Shumway, Ruth Olson, Tammy Crawford, Maxine Crawford, Barb 

Gausman (sorry if I missed anyone) 

 

Due to the Weather we met on Sunday Morning between services: 

 

 Nancy is relinquishing her job as President.  Maxine Crawford has volunteered to be the 

President for 2016.  Thank you Maxine! Sherrie will continue as Treasurer.   

 Sat. Dec. 5
th

 – 9:00 a.m. Cookie Walk – Please bring your cookies before or on Saturday 

morning after 8:00 a.m. 

 Sat. Dec. 12
th

 – UMW Christmas Luncheon – The Depot – Noon Menu and price and sign up 

sheet is in the narthex.  Please bring a $5.00 grab bag to exchange. 

 

Treasurer’s report:  $2,546.15 Balance on hand.  This was the proposed and approved disbursement of 

funds for 2015. 

 Project 16:49   $   250.00 

 GIFTS    $   150.00 

 

 Youth Rock   $   200.00 

 Outreach   $   500.00 

 EUMC    $1,000.00 

 Northcott House  $   200.00 

 

 Total    $2,300.00 

 

Amy suggested via e-mail two agencies that helped orphans.  The committee asks Amy to get more info 

for us to consider for next year. 

 

Please bring your World Thank Offerings to the December Christmas meeting or leave them at the 

church.   

 

The meeting was closed with a prayer from the Response Magazine. 

 

The meetings for 2016 will be available after the 1
st
 of the year. 

 

Submitted by Sherrie Cottrell 

 

 


